
November 1, 2024 

  

Dear Meadowbrook Community, 

  

I am writing to you on behalf of the Head of School search committee to update 

you on our search progress and express our gratitude for your continued 

engagement in this vital process.  

As you know, we recently welcomed three promising finalists to campus. Following 

their visits and careful deliberation, we extended competitive offers to two 

candidates. While both expressed genuine enthusiasm for Meadowbrook, they 

ultimately accepted positions at other schools that allowed them to remain in their 

current geographic regions. While disappointing, we understand that location and 

relocation decisions play a significant role in leadership transitions.  

After thorough consultation with our partners at Educational Directions, we have 

made the strategic decision to extend our search timeline. Our unwavering goal 

remains to secure an exceptional Head of School who will begin their tenure in July 

2025. In the coming weeks, we anticipate hosting additional qualified candidates on 

campus and will keep you informed of these visits.  

While this extension was not our original plan, it reflects our commitment to finding 

the right leader for our community. The caliber of candidates we continue to 

attract reinforces our confidence that we will find an outstanding Head of School 

who embodies Meadowbrook's values and vision. 

Your active participation in this process has been invaluable, and we deeply 

appreciate your continued support and patience as we move forward. 

 

Marlene Sidhu 

Chair, Head of School Search Committee 

Chair, Board of Trustees 

marlene.sidhu@gmail.com 
 

 

https://themeadowbrookschool.org/so/abPBfAL56/c?w=hNB_D2W3312MCLmFFT57HtTVMcF8syPwnfCCTcf3FHo.eyJ1IjoibWFpbHRvOm1hcmxlbmUuc2lkaHVAZ21haWwuY29tIiwiciI6Ijg3ZjFlM2MwLTA4MDEtNDk2OS1hNzI5LTBkNWQ3YjQ3Yzk0YiIsIm0iOiJtYWlsIiwiYyI6Ijg1ODhlYTg5LTQ0ZGEtNGY2Ni1iN2E1LTNlYmM2YmYyZjUwOCJ9

